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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

DELETION OF DEGREE – COLLEGE OF HEALTH SCIENCES 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees approve the deletion of the Doctor of Science 
degree with a major in Clinical Sciences, effective spring 2011 semester.     
 
Background:  The decision to close this program is based on resource consolidation to allow 
more efficient delivery of programs and optimize faculty talents.   
 
Students currently in the program will not be negatively impacted.  The Director of Graduate 
Studies has met with each student and together they developed a plan of completion with all 
required and needed courses being made available to these individuals. 
 
This proposal has the approval of the Graduate Council, Senate Council, and University Senate.  
The Provost of the University supports this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


